SB 368 -- DEALER LICENSE PLATES
SPONSOR: Hough (Shawan)

COMMITTEE ACTION: Voted "Do Pass" by the Standing Committee on
Transportation by a vote of 12 to 0. Voted "Do Pass" by the
Standing Committee on Rules- Administrative Oversight by a vote of
8 to O.

This bill allows use of specified motor vehicle dealer license
plates on cars used by customers while their vehicles are being
serviced or repaired by the motor vehicle dealer.

This bill is the same as HB 926 (2019).

PROPONENTS: Supporters say that customers typically expect this
service which is offered by most out of state dealerships. The

bill will help Missouri businesses compete.

Testifying for the bill were Senator Hough; and the Missouri
Automobile Dealers Association.

OPPONENTS: There was no opposition voiced to the committee.



